OPTIONS FOR STUDENTS & FAMILIES

< |In order to maintain a stable learning environment for students at school and those learning
at home, students not returning to school in September will be provided an opportunity to



https://www2.gov.bc.ca/gov/content/education-training/k-12/support/classroom-alternatives/homeschooling
https://online.burnabyschools.ca/about-2/
https://www2.gov.bc.ca/gov/content/education-training/k-12/covid-19-return-to-school/five-stages-framework

